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A warm welcome back to school for all our students this week. 

Year 11 have taken part in their first week of mock exams which continue next week. Results will be 
discussed at the forthcoming year 11 parents evening on the 1 February. An email will be sent to par-
ents next week about how you can make your appointments with subject teachers. 

Year 1—6 will have their parents evening on Tuesday 30 and Wednesday 31 January—an email has 
been sent to all parents and guardians about how you can book your appointment with your child’s 
class teacher—if you have any questions please contact the school reception. 

Thankyou to all the parents and carers who completed the on line parent questionnaire  for our Trust, 
the survey is now closed. The Trust and school will use the results 
to  inform  decision making  moving forward. 

Our whole school Christmas show has been re scheduled to 
Thursday 25 January—perfect for that January pick me up! Tickets 
are still available via ParentPay. Show starts at  6.30pm and tick-
ets are priced at just £2.50 and includes that staff panto….oh no it 
doesn't!! 

We hope to run a Bingo and Curry night at school on Thursday 22 
February.  

If you are interested in getting involved and helping out please 
email me at school. It  promises  to be a  great night with some 
great prizes! And a way to raise some funds for school! All help 
would be very much appreciated! 

We celebrate success and achievement of students in and out of 
school and are delighted to report that St Martins School was well 
represented at the Oswestry Olympians first cross country race of 
the year. Both Erin Woolcock and Hannah Newman braved the very 
muddy course at Attingham Park. Erin  came third in the under 15 
girls event and Hannah came 15th in the under 13 girls event and  
was part of the under 13 girls team that won a bronze medal Brilliant 
results!  

Year 11 leavers hoodies will be available like last year from our uni-
form supplier RAM leisure—a link to order will be sent to parent 
next week. 

 

 Have a lovely weekend, Ms Lovecy 

Don’t forget to top up parent pay to clear any outstand-
ing bills. 

https://www.facebook.com/stmartins.oswestry
https://www.instagram.com/st.martins.school/?hl=en
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

15 January—final date to book reward trip 

secondary  

19 January—year 9 school leaver booster 

vaccinations 

25 January—Christmas Show and staff 

panto ( new date) 

30 and 31—Activate & Advance parents 

evenings 

1 February—year 11 parents evening 

2 & 3 February— Rewards trips 

7 February—WOW day 2 

12—16 February—half term 

22 February—Bingo & Curry night 

26 February—World Book Day 

29 February—Year 9 options evening—on 

line 

4 March—MFL speaking Mock 

11 March—yr 6 SATs mock 

14 March—year 10 parents evening 

25 March—Easter holidays begin 

Please can parents and carers check their Parentpay ac-

counts to ensure their child has money for their lunch. 

Here’s a link to a healthy sweet option to make at home: 

 Sweet Potato Brownies 
...make me at home... 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/345213076819837/
https://instagram.com/mrwilko_little_red_cockapoo?utm_medium=copy_link
https://www.stmartins3-16.org/media/4968/food-fest-januray-2024.pdf

